
No surprise here 

The fact that Southern Miss’ co-head softball coaches have taken the 

extraordinary measure of stepping down at the beginning of the Fall Semester, 

comes as no surprise to regular readers of usmnews.net.  Barely a month ago, 

usmnews.net published a letter to the editor reporting on a program wholly out 

of control.   

Dear usmnews.net 

Dear Editor, 
  
Back in 2011, you reported on the hiring of TWO co-head softball coaches at USM. 
  
Well, since then, these coaches have had a significant problem with retaining their softball 
players.  Many have quit mid-season, with more, never returning after summer break. 
  
The problem is so bad that the AD has recently had meetings with the remaining softball 
players – about the coaches conduct, in an effort to get to the bottom of this problem. 
  
AD’s Solution; AD will have “weekly meeting” with the players AND the Head Coaches, to see 
how things are going! 
  
Problem with solution; What player would call out their coach to the AD while the coach is in 
their presence? No One! And if this sort of action is deemed necessary, why not just get rid of 
the coaches? 
  
USM Softball is a non-revenue generating program, so why would the AD put up with Malgradi 
and Voak (Husband and Wife) for one minute longer at the risk of losing more students because 
of them?   
 
Please withhold my name and email 
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